
CALENDAR OF EVENTS YES, CONSERVING ENERGY DOES SAVE

Monday, January 21,3:30 pm
Staff Room, Jordan Hall 
Geneva Faculty Meeting

Tuesday, January 22,6:30 pm
Sawdust Cafe
English as a Second Language

Wednesday, January 23,4:00 pm
Director’s Office, Jordan Hall 
Department Chairs’ Meeting

Wednesday, January 23,7:00 pm
Sawdust Cafe 
Finger Lakes Stamp Club

Sure, we all ask just how much can be saved by conserving energy. 
Here are some pretty good figures in which you might be interested. In 
November 1990, there were 684 heating-degree days; in December 
1990, there were 1011, a difference of 387 heating-degree days. Yet, 
because of various energy-saving measures, including shutting down 
much of the Station over the holidays, December’s bill for oil and 
electricity was about $9,000 less than in November. Those are 
significant savings, and should remind each of us to turn off lights 
when not needed, especially in greenhouses; shut down growth 
chambers in which there are no experiments; consolidate use of these 
two energy-intensive research procedures whenever possible; and to 
practice other common-sense measures for saving energy. We 
appreciate the excellent cooperation that there has been from the entire 
staff—we cannot let it stop now. Thanks again.

EMPLOYEE NIGHT -  JANUARY 26

Thursday, January 24,6:30 pm
Sawdust Cafe
English as a Second Language

SEMINAR

HORTICULTURAL SCIENCES

Date:
Time:
Place:

Speaker:

Topic:

Monday, January 21 
11:00 am 
Staff Room,
Jordan Hall 
Dr. Le Creasy and 
Mrs. Min Creasy 
Fruit & Vegetable 
Sciences, Ithaca 
From Research to 
Production—The 
Experience of Two 
Pomologists

The Fifth Annual Employee/Family Night at the Court will be on 
Saturday, January 26. Big Red versus Columbia in Men’s and 
Women’s Basketball Games, and a chicken barbecue are included for 
the night. Basketball tickets are just $2.00; combination barbecue and 
basketball tickets are $4.00 each. Geneva employees may use the 
validation coupon on the back of the individual notices they received 
in the mail. The basketball games will be held in the Alberding Field 
House. The Women ’s Game is at 5 p.m., and the M en’s Game is at 7:30 
p.m. The barbecue will be in Barton Hall from 4:30-7:30 p.m.

CORNELL RECREATION CLUB 
PLANS TRIP TO 

LANCASTER, PENNSYLVANIA 
March 15 thru 17

It’s time to start planning for a winter break. Susan Hollem, CRC, is 
leading a trip to Willow Valley Family Resort in beautiful Lancaster, 
Pennsylvania. The price for this three-day trip is $145 per person, 
which includes transportation, two full meals a day, a spacious, elegant 
room in the Atrium section of the Inn, a tour of the Amish countryside, 
shopping time at a 92-store outlet, and time relaxing in the Willow 
Valley’s own hot tubs, jacuzzis, heated swimming pool, and fitness 
rooms. To sign up call Janet Beebe on the Ithaca campus at 8-5-7565.
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PEOPLE, POLICIES & 
PROCEDURES

Congratulations:
Congratulations to Brenda and 
John Thibault (B&P, Barton Lab) 
on the birth of their daughter on 
January 13.

Congratulations to Leigh Ann 
(FST) and Mark Pitifer on the 
birth of their daughter on 
January 13.

Blue Choice Subscribers 
Take Note:
Bills must be submitted within 
twelve months from date of 
service.

LIBRARY NEWS

The following are missing from 
the Library and are needed. Please 
check your office and laboratory 
shelves and return to the Library, 
Jordan Hall.

580.5
P695 Plant Cell, vol. 2, no.

9 and 10, 1990.
PP
581.2 Annual Review of 
An7 Phytopathology, v.28, 

1990.
630.7
On8s Seasonal Fruit and

VegetableReport Ontario 
Ministry ofAgric. &
Food.

VAX ADDRESSES CHANGE 
FOR PRIME USERS

If you are trying to access NOTIS 
(the Cornell on-line catalog) via 
VAX5, note the new address is:

VA5.CIT.corneIl.edu
If you are trying to access the 
Scholar’s Information System 
(BRS) on the VAX6, note the new 
address is:

VAX6.CIT.cornell.edu
If you have trouble logging on, 
please contact the Library at x214. 
If you have a problem with your 
password, call Dr. John Barnard 
at x289.

CLASSIFIED

HOME FOR SALE: Cape Cod style in White Springs area. Four bedrooms, living room, dining room, 
two baths, double attached garage. Call Joe at x225.

HOME FOR RENT: Three bedrooms and two baths in White Springs area. Call Joe at x225.

STATION PEOPLE HAVE NOW WORKED

187
DAYS WITHOUT A LOST-TIME ACCIDENT



REMINDER AND CORRECTION 
GENEVA EMPLOYEE COUNCIL ELECTIONS

In the December 16 issue of Notes, the GEC stated that they must fill seats for 1991 for employees in 
the following categories: five in the non-academic exempt (CP) category, and one in the academic (Prof., 
CA, grad, assist.) category. Instead, they need to fill the following slots: five in the non-exempt (GR) 
category, and one in the academic (Prof., CA, grad, assist.) category.

The GEC is dedicated to serving employees by making the Station a good place to work. New ideas and 
an abiding interest in the Station and its future are desirable characteristics for nominees. Those 
interested are asked to complete the form below and mail or deliver to Steve Spangler, Entomology, 
Barton Lab., or Dale Frankish, FRU, no later than Monday, January 28,1991.

r NOMINATION APPLICATION

I state that I am eligible* * and willing to serve as a Geneva Employee Council Member from my 
constituency. 1 anticipate being a member of the Geneva Experiment Station community for the full 
length of the term to be served.

Printed Nam e:__________________________________________________________________________

Signature:______

Campus Address:

Campus Phone:.

j

Category for which you are being nominated:______________________________________________

*For purposes of voting and membership on the GEC, employees are defined as any regular full-time 
or regular part-time member of the three above-listed categories.


